
Tuesday, May 29, 2012 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 

ASB Announcements 
The ASB Office will not accept checks for the remainder of the year.  Please be sure to pay for all items such as 
Prom, yearbooks & debts with cash or money order. 
 
Students 
Reminder to students - starting Wednesday, 5/30 breakfast will be served before school at 7:15 a.m. and lunch 
will be served during the short break at 9:45 a.m. 
 
Sober Grad Party is Friday, 6/1 from 10 p.m. to 4 a.m. at the Kings Fairgrounds.  Tickets purchased at 
Graduation Practice are $20.  Tickets purchased at the door will be $25. 
 
Coaches & Athletes – Any junior athletes who are thinking of playing sports in college should start their NCAA 
eligibility paperwork Now!!  See Mrs. Homburg in the Career Center for information. 
 
World Link Exchange is seeking new host families for the fall.  Incoming EXCHANGE students sponsored by 
the U.S. Dept. of State need a home!  Please contact your local World Link representative for more information. 
Adina Escarsega  786-8321 or email at: wobigong@yahoo.com 
 

Character 
“Fame is a vapor, popularity an accident, riches take wing, and only 
character endures.” – Horace Greeley 
 

Explain – Tell how 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

June 
Nancy Nagatani 6/8 
Beau Hill 6/12 
Vera Hernandez 6/15 
Shannon Johnson-Dull 6/17 
Brandon Weisser 6/21 
Mark Whipple 6/27 
Xiomara Ayala 6/28 

July 
Ely Payoyo 7/1
James Trejo 7/8
Patricia George 7/12
Cheryl Hunt 7/13
Sheila Hernandez 7/13
Angela Stafford 7/17
Cindi Homburg 7/21
Chastity Riddle 7/26
Genevieve Frenes 7/29
Robb Young 7/30

August 
Dawna Lantz 8/2 
Cheryl Harrigan 8/12 
Nancy Dixon 8/22 
Jennifer McGill 8/25 
Polly Gowanlock 8/25 
Amanda Perez 8/26 
Wes Dawson 8/28 
Lana Grigsby 8/?? 

 


